
	

 

	
	
3rd	November	2021	
		
	
	
	
	
Dear	Parents	and	Carers	
	
Term	2	information	
	
I	hope	you	have	all	had	a	good	half	term	break	and	are	looking	forward	to	Term	2.	A	
couple	of	reminders	before	we	return	next	week.	Firstly,	please	ensure	your	child	has	
carried	out	at	least	one,	preferably	two	Lateral	Flow	Tests	before	returning	on	Monday.	
As	cases	continue	to	rise	please	ensure	you	continue	to	regularly	test	and	do	not	send	
students	into	the	academy	if	they	are	showing	COVID	symptoms.	We	have	many	boxes	
of	test	kits	available	at	Student	Services.	
	
Secondly,	as	the	weather	gets	colder,	although	the	heating	is	on,	students	may	wish	to	
wear	extra	layers	such	as	vests	and	T-shirts	under	their	uniform,	as	we	must	still	
ventilate	classrooms	wherever	possible.	
	
I	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	next	Monday.	
	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	

	
		
Wendy	Walters	
		
Principal	
	


